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The August issue of the Newsletter is online at  
http://www.mpla.us/documents/newsletter/august2009.pdf and has gone to the printer.   Note 
the full page advertisement from PLA for its conference.  We also have EBSCO and 
Dona Ana Community College as continuing advertisers.  This issue will be printed on 
glossy paper again, which is recyclable.  Our new printer, Publication Printers, has been 
easy to work with and everything is going smoothly.    
 
Thanks for all your submissions! 
 
Judy 
 
Judy Zelenski 
MPLA Newsletter Editor 
judyz@operamail.com 
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